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Date: August 25th  , 2022 

Attention: Christine Vigneault 

RE: Request for Comments 

File No.: A231-22 

Related Files:  

Applicant Larisa & Gary Kleiman 

Location 33 Daniel Bram Drive 
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COMMENTS: 

 
 

Alectra Utilities (formerly PowerStream) has received and reviewed the proposed Variance Application. This 

review, however, does not imply any approval of the project or plan.   

All proposed billboards, signs, and other structures associated with the project or plan must maintain minimum 
clearances to the existing overhead or underground electrical distribution system as specified by the applicable 
standards, codes and acts referenced. 
 
In the event that construction commences, and the clearance between any component of the work/structure and the 
adjacent existing overhead and underground electrical distribution system violates the Occupational Health and 
Safety Act, the customer will be responsible for 100% of the costs associated with Alectra making the work area safe. 
All construction work will be required to stop until the safe limits of approach can be established.  
 
In the event construction is completed, and the clearance between the constructed structure and the adjacent existing 
overhead and underground electrical distribution system violates the any of applicable standards, acts or codes 
referenced, the customer will be responsible for 100% of Alectra’s cost for any relocation work.  
 

References:  
 

• Ontario Electrical Safety Code,  latest edition (Clearance of Conductors from Buildings) 

• Ontario Health and Safety Act,  latest edition (Construction Protection) 

• Ontario Building Code, latest edition (Clearance to Buildings)  

• PowerStream (Construction Standard 03-1, 03-4),  attached 

• Canadian Standards Association, latest edition (Basic Clearances) 
 

If more information is required, please contact either of the following: 

 
Mr. Stephen Cranley, C.E.T     Mitchell Penner 

Supervisor, Distribution Design, ICI & Layouts (North)   Supervisor, Distribution Design-Subdivisions  
Phone: 1-877-963-6900 ext. 31297         Phone: 416-302-6215        
   

E-mail: stephen.cranley@alectrautilities.com     Email: Mitchell.Penner@alectrautilities.com 
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Hello, 

The Regional Municipality of York has completed its review of the minor variance -A231/22 and has 

no comment. 

Thank you, 

Maryam Ahmed, B.U.R.PL. I Associate Planner, Programs and Process Improvement, Planning and 
Economic Development, Corporate Services 

The Regional Municipality of York 117250 Yonge Street I Newmarket, ON L3Y 621 

1-877-464-9675 x7 4528 I maryam ahmed@york ca I www york ca
Our Values: Integrity, Commitment, Accountability, Respect, Excellence

liAf:t. 

Our Mission: Working together to serve our thriving communities - today and tomorrow 

Please consider the environment before printing this email. 








